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Dear Parents and Carers,        22nd July 2024 
 

    Autumn Term Extra-Curricular Clubs 
 
We are pleased to provide details about the extra-curricular clubs which are available for the 
autumn term. There are clubs on offer which are run by external agencies, and these clubs issue 
their own letters/flyers which will be emailed separately. Any payments and enquiries should be 
directed to the club organisers, and please make a note in your diary of the dates on which they 
are running as they sometimes differ to the school club dates. 
 
The other clubs are run voluntarily by the teachers in their own time, and we are asking for a one-
off payment of £28 per child per club for the whole term to cover administration and resourcing 
costs. For most of the clubs this will mean a cost to parents of just over £2 per session. This 
payment should be made via ParentPay in the usual way. If you have any problem funding this, 
please do not hesitate to contact us, as we do not want any child to be unable to participate for 
financial reasons.  
 
Please click on the link and complete the Google form to indicate which club/s your child(ren) 
would like to attend. You may assume your child has received a place in the club unless you are 
notified otherwise.   
 
Clubs run by school staff will begin from Monday 9th September and will finish on Friday 13th 
December.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr P Garratty 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 


